Congress of the United States

House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515-1315

PO2 Michael Little 1750 Delaware Ave. Cape May, NJ 08204

January 29, 2021

Dear PO2 Little.

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your 18 years of honorable service to the United States Navy and your commitment to your fellow veterans. Throughout this country's history, brave patriots have time and time again been willing to leave their homes and families in order to preserve the blessings of liberty for their loved ones and strangers alike. It is a noble tradition which you followed when embarking on your journey as a sailor. During your service, you helped ensure that future generations will be able to grow up in a free and prosperous nation. Furthermore, your devotion to your brothers and sisters in arms has led you on a different journey, one whose end has been to secure lifesaving support for those who gave so much in service to our great country.

Our military and its servicemembers hold a unique place in the history of the world. Rather than swearing allegiance to a king, government, or political party, you and your fellow servicemembers took an oath to the Constitution. Your oath was to timeless ideals, to a document that guaranteed the rights of a free people given to them by God. Your many stations at home and deployments abroad give testament to your deep devotion to that oath.

Your dedication to our country has also led you to do heroic work in the fight against veteran suicide. By advocating on behalf of veterans, reviewing thousands of pieces of legislation, and working to ensure their implementation, you have already made a difference in the lives of countless veterans and their families. It is heartbreaking to see the number of veteran suicides. Our veterans gave so much to ensure our safety and you have been a true leader in helping to ensure that their needs are cared for when they return. I am so grateful for your service to our nation, both through your 18 years in the Navy and your tireless work on behalf of all who served. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me or my office if we can be of any assistance to you.

Sincerely,

Mary Miller

Member of Congress

mary & Miller